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 School Governor 
I have been requested by the Governing Body to inform you that we have two         
vacancies for a Parent Governor.  
Due to recent changes in governors, it is anticipated that this will be the last                                         
opportunity for several years, as parent governors serve for a 4 year term.  
If you are interested in getting involved, please leave your details at the office.  
The closing date to put your name forward will be Friday 5th May. 

Class Assemblies 
Wednesday 9:10am 
All families and friends are welcome.  
 
Some of the details were incorrect on the  
newsletter. The correct information is on the 
adjacent table. 
Many apologies   

Wednesday 26th April 2AP 

Wednesday 3rd May 3CB 

Wednesday 24th May 1SB 

Wednesday 14th June 3CO 

Wednesday 21st June Reception 

Wednesday 28th June 1LB 

Nursery Places 2023/24 
Our very popular nursery, which has an excellent reputation, is still 
finalising applications for September. We admit children in the    
Autumn term after their third birthday. We provide 15 hours care in 
either morning or afternoon sessions.  
In addition, since September 2017, we are able to offer 30 hour free 
provision for parents who are eligible for this funding.  
In brief, the free full-time provision is for working parents who 
both earn more than approximately £150 a week.  
For single parents it is just the one parent who needs to be earning.  
For more information please refer to: 
www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare. 



 

Clubs  
Clubs will start next week, all ParentMail replies need to be done by Thursday 9:00am.   All 
clubs finish promptly at 4:10pm If the club has to be cancelled parents will be notified by letter 
beforehand. All clubs start the week beginning 1st May and will run until the week beginning 
the 26th June. 
Some clubs unfortunately have limited numbers. Places will be allocated on a first returned  
basis. Your child will only be informed if they do not have a place. 
I am indebted to all the staff who have generously given up their time to allow these clubs 
to run. 

TUESDAY Multi Sports and Outdoor Games 
Year 2 

After School 
(dismissed from 2AP) 

Mrs Petch 

WEDNESDAY Lego 
Year One 

After School 
(dismissed from Nursery) 

Miss Tinsley 

WEDNESDAY Adventure Challenge 
Years 3 and 4  

After School  
(dismissed from Year Five door). 

Miss Richards 
 

WEDNESDAY Minecraft Club 
Years 5 and 6 

After School  
(dismissed from Year Five door). 

Mr White 
 

WEDNESDAY Story Club 
Reception 

After School  
(dismissed from RJK) 

Mrs Kane 
Miss Bagshaw 

WEDNESDAY Running Club 
Years 3 and 4 

After School  
(dismissed from 2MC) 

Miss Nelson 
Miss Coopey 

THURSDAY 3D Design and Printing  
Year 2 

After School  
(dismissed from 2KT). 

Mrs Tate 
Mr Ryman 

THURSDAY Performance Club  
(Samba drumming and choir) 
Years 5 and 6 

After School  
(dismissed from Year Five door). 

Mrs Pearson 
Ms Henley 

THURSDAY Gardening Club 
Years 5 and 6 

After School  
(dismissed from 1SB) 

Miss Barnes 
Miss Wheeler 

THURSDAY Netball Club 
Year 4 

After School 
(dismissed from 4CM). 

Mr Martin 
Mrs Winn 
Miss Williams 

If you would like your child to attend a club, the quickest and easiest way is to  
complete the relevant form on ParentMail. Using the app is the simplest way to do this.      
(Main menu-Forms) 
Paper copies of forms will only be available for any parents who DO NOT have internet  
access. These will be kept in the main school office. 
Some clubs have limited numbers, if your child is unsuccessful you will be informed if they do 
not have a place. In an attempt to make this process fair to all families, applications will go live 
at 4:30pm today. If you can not apply electronically, you may put your children name down for 
a club at the office on Wednesday 26th April. 


